Breast Screening Unit Visit and Salisbury Street Car Park

Breast Screening Unit will be visiting Mere from 6 August and will be on site for up to 10 weeks.  

Eligible patients aged 49 years and 8 months to 70 years and 11 months will be invited and will receive an appointment direct from the Breast Screening Unit. 

Patients older than 70 years and 11 months who are not automatically invited will need to contact the Breast Screening Office on 02381 204959 or email BSUAppts@uhs.nhs.uk to arrange an appointment.

Please note the Breast Screening Unit will be located in Salisbury Street Car park along the side of the surgery building.  

We apologise for any inconvenience during this time. 
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